
Join us for the next 
Ladies’ Lunch (Pranzo delle Donne) at... 

 

 
1455 Eureka Road, Roseville 

Wednesday, October 11, 2017 
11:30 am 

Pick whatever you'd like from the menu and get a separate check.   Just 
let us know by phone or email so we'll know who's coming and so that 

the restaurant can be prepared.  
 Questions? Contact Lilly LaPira, 434-8843 

 

RSVP no later than Wednesday, October 4 to Irene Pardini by 
either emailing her at irenepardini@gmail.com or by calling 

her at  
209-3319 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
What's coming up?  

  On Thursday, November 9, we'll be going to Jing Jing's 
Chinese Restaurant in Rocklin  

and  

  On Friday, December 1, we'll be at Catta Verdera for a 
Christmas lunch--with a little surprise 
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